4/19/24, 10:32 AM Mail - Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net

RE: change order for N. Washington

Nikki Smith
Mon 2/26/2024 1:09 PM

To:Eric Powell <Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net>;

Will do. Thank you.

From: Eric Powell <Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net>
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 1:08 PM

To: Nikki Smith <smith.nikki@marshalltexas.net>
Subject: RE: change order for N. Washington

Than lets put it in the CM report not resolutions.

Eric Powell, PE

On Feb 26, 2024 12:18 PM, Nikki Smith <smith.nikki@marshalltexas.net> wrote:

August 12, 2021 this was under CM reports.

198. CONSIDER APPROVAL OF CHANGE ORDER #3 TO THE 200 BLOCK N. WASHINGTON REDEVELOPMENT PROJECT.

Eric Powell, Public Works Director, asked for approval of Change Order #3 to the 200 block N. Washington Redevelopment Project. He stated this is a net
decrease of $39,589.78 and required to finalize all quantities and additional charges due to issues with unknown old drainage piping found in the work area
and the removal of new antique light poles from the contract.

Council members asked questions and discussed.

Councilmember Abraham made a motion to approve Change Order #3 to the 200 block N. Washington Redevelopment Project. Councilmember
Fenton seconded the motion, which passed with a vote of 7:0.

From: Eric Powell <Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net>

Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 12:03 PM

To: Nikki Smith <smith.nikki@marshalltexas.net>

Subject: Re: change order for N. Washington

I think so. We should pull up the one from the 200 block and see how that was done.
Eric Powell, PE

On Feb 26, 2024 11:59 AM, Nikki Smith <smith.nikki@marshalltexas.net> wrote:
Is the change order a resolution?

https://mail.marshalltexas.net/owa/Powell. Eric@marshalltexas.net/?offline=disabled#path=/mail/search
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